[image: image1.jpg]



Faringdon Bowling Club
Some people reading this article might be surprised to discover that Faringdon has a Bowling Club let alone that it has been in the town since 1911. Tucked away behind houses in Gravel Walk the club has been in its present picturesque location since 1964. Possibly the town’s best kept secret. 
Contrary to popular belief the sport of bowls is not an old man’s game. It is, in fact, a sport for people of all ages and abilities. It is a very social game played in a friendly atmosphere and provides an ideal opportunity to meet new people. It is also a great way to keep fit whilst doing gentle exercise.

If you are interested in having a go we offer taster sessions every Friday evening during the outdoor season. This year these will start on 20th, April from 6pm. We provide free coaching and use of equipment. You just need to wear flat soled shoes.

As well as outdoor bowling we also offer Short Mat Bowls, indoors, during the winter months when the green is closed. There is also a ladies’ keep fit class that meets every Thursday morning. Other social events include fortnightly Coffee Mornings on a Tuesday, monthly Sunday Lunches, Skittles Evenings, Race Nights and Quiz Nights as well as organised coach trips to places of interest. 
Every Friday night is Club Night when you can enjoy a drink at the bar and catch up with other members. The bar opens at 7:30pm.

We also hire out the clubhouse for private functions providing catering as well as the bar facility at competitive prices. 
As you can see we have a lot to offer. For more information please contact the Club Secretary, Trevor Durrant, on 01793 330564 or trevor.durrant1@ntlworld.com           
 Hope to see you soon!   
